February 26, 2018

Peter Delaney
Boxford Conservation Commission
7A Spofford Road

Boxford, MA 01921

Dear Chairman DelLaney and Members of the Commission,

| am requesting a Determination of Negligible Impact for the removal of a tree at my property at
321 Ipswich Road. It is at the rear left corner of my garage and impedes the passage of equipment to
the backyard of my property. | almost had a piece of mechanical equipment fall into the swamp in an
attempt to get by it. It is a deciduous tree, about 20 inches in diameter and about 8 feet from the
swamp. The tree would be removed by crane, and the stump would be cut flush or ground in place. No
roots would be excavated. Thank you for your consideration. o
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Leslie Cox Gatewood

978-887-3189
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